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 July 22,  2018 

MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

 
Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 

Followed by Adoration until Noon 
There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th 

Tuesday of the month. 
 

The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 
Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 

All are welcome so please join us. 
 

 “SPOUSE RCIA PROGRAM” 
Are you married or engaged to a Catholic and open to joining the 
Church? 
We have a program for you!  
We are calling it the “Spouse RCIA Program.” 
This is a flexible opportunity to gain instruction about the Catholic Faith 
at your own pace. We will hold meetings and provide materials for self-
study.  Then, when you are ready, we will schedule your sacraments.  
Meetings will be held in the rectory basement.  Or, simply contact Fr. 
George if interested! 
July 26th – Mary/ Saints / Judgment 
 

 

 

				

	

 
 
 
 

 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
July 22 -  Lynn Ellen Dixon, Sandy Rockey, Millie Turner 
July 29 -  Millie Turner, Katelyn Cline, Lynn Ellen Dixon 
Aug 5   -  Carol Confer, Cathy Surkosky, Bill Sinclair 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you step in 
to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but may have a substitute.  
If seminarian at Mass we only need 2 Eucharistic Ministers.  Remove 
last name on above listing. 
 Lectors –  
July 22 – Ryan Johnson 
July 29 -  Millie Turner 
Aug 5 -   Ryan Johnson 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
Mass Intentions – ,  
July 22 – John Filipek by Linda Hollier 
July 29 – Turner Family by Jan and Millie Turner 
Aug 5  -  Health of Stecko and Mertz Families by Ted and Charlotte Stecko 

***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive 
a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of 
the information.     
 
***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living or 
deceased, please contact Carol Confer - carolconfer@comcast.net .    
 
There are some Sundays open if anyone would like to schedule 
additional Masses.  Please contact the office  
 

Offering for July 15,  2018  Will be included in next week’s Bulletin  
                         Cash       -  $      
                        Checks    -  $    
                         TOTAL   -$      Thank you and God  Bless   
 
***Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at back 
of church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 p.m. on the 
fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.   
 
The next Kateri Circle meeting will be on July 26, 2018.   The meeting will 
be held in the church and starts at 1PM with reading of prayer intentions 
and reciting the Rosary.   All are welcome. 
 
Eucharistic Ministers – please take care of vessels after Mass and make 
sure the lights are out. 
 



 
 
Many thanks to Eda and Scott Case and Patchwork Farms for donating the 
beautiful flowers outside the church and for arranging and planting the pots. 
Also thanks to Jan and Millie Turner for planting and mulching the flower 
beds. Our little church in the valley looks just great this time of year! 
Enjoy! 
 

 
OUR 2018 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE 

Our 2018 Catholic Ministries Drive is underway. If you have not done so 
already, your pledge envelopes can either be placed in the collection basket 
or mailed in to the diocese.  Envelopes can be found at the back of the 
church on the book case if you did not receive one.    
The Catholic Ministries Drive (Diocesan Campaign) helps support 14 vital 
ministries in three categories: Caring for the Poor & Strengthening 
Families; Nurturing Our Youth; Forming Clergy & Laity, all within our 
diocese.   
 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION CLASSES 
Are you a recently engaged couple planning your wedding?  The Diocesan 
Family Life Office has all the information about sacramental marriage 
preparation. You can reach them for information at 886-5551 or online at 
familylife@dioceseaj.org.  There are two Marriage Preparation Classes 
available yet this year. One will be held on September 12,19, & 26 at St. 
Francis of Assisi Activity Center at 134 Barron Avenue in Johnstown. The 
other will be held on October 16, 23 & 30 at St. John the Evangelist 
School Auditorium here in Bellefonte. Both sessions are held on 
Wednesday evenings from 7:00—9:30 PM. Pre-registration is required and 
early registration is advised as some series fill up months in advance. The 
cost of $70 per couple includes all the sessions in a series. The fee is 
payable at the first session made payable to “Family Life Office 
 
St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church is celebrating its 190th 
Anniversary this year 1828-2018. 
 
The Latin Mass is celebrated on the second Sunday of each month at 
Noon at St. Johns in Bellefonte 
 
In today’s gospel “the apostles gathered around and told Jesus all they had 
done.”  Listening allows the other person to express, understand and 
appreciate their experiences.  Whether it is the excited chatter of young 
children  or the repetitious stories of an aging grandparent, listening is 
important.  It is not just time well spent, it is sacred time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	

  

Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest in 
the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

July 22 
Maggie Boomer-
Brazier 

Asa Boomer 
Brazier  

 

July 29    Kayla Hopkins Teagan Weaver   

Aug/  Abby Stitzer Ayla Stitzer   

      Hospitality Schedule 
No Hospitality June – July – August   

 
If anyone would like to be part of our Hospitality Committee, 

please contact Connie Ostromecki  349-5448.    
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry, Amy Will, Jennifer Puma,  and 
Donna Varricchione 
  
FOOD BANK DONATIONS.  We have a basket for donations in the 
back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, Spring 
Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items other than 
food, please call the church or call New  Hope Lutheran Church.   
 For I was hungry and you gave me food to eat." Mt 25 
 
NOTE:  If you are a new family to St. Kateri – Welcome.  We ask that 
you please complete the Registration Form found on the bookcase in the 
back of the church.  If you are a family that has been coming for years 
please complete this form so we can update our records.  We can only 
do so with your help.  Thank you 

HELP NEEDED:  Can you help clean the church one day a week, one 
day a month, once a year or just be on call as help is needed. .  Your 
help will be greatly appreciated.  Please call the church at (814) 422-
8983 and leave a message.  Thank you. 
 
 OUTDOOR SUMMER MASSES   -   Father John D. Byrnes, Rector, 
and the Parish Family of Saint Michael the Archangel Basilica, Loretto, 
invite the faithful to join us each Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m. for the 
outdoor Sunday Mass at the beautiful Shrine of Our Lady of the 
Alleghenies in Loretto. The first Mass of the season will be celebrated 
on Sunday, May 27, 2018, and will continue through Labor Day 
Weekend, September 2, 2018. Please bring a lawn chair. In the event of 
inclement weather, the Mass will be celebrated in the Basilica of Saint 
Michael the	Archangel.	
 
The Latin Mass is celebrated on the second Sunday of each month at 
Noon at St. Johns in Bellefonte.   
 
 


